Center Avenue Newsletter Issue No. 11

July 18th

Project updates

- GM continues to work as quickly and efficiently as they are able with all the rain we have been getting the last few weeks.
- Please make sure you have your trash/recycling receptacles labeled with your address so the contractors can make sure they get back to the correct property.
- Nielsen Blacktopping is hoping to start with curb installation on 7/28 (weather pending) from Old Hwy 60 up to 5th street
- Please note that when the temporary water line is removed and your residence is hooked up to the new infrastructure, you will notice cloudiness with your fresh water. This is normal. Causes:
 - Air in the system
 - Pressure changes
 - Stirred up sediment- allow your water to run
- Crews are planning to get wood chips on North Center and 1st Street cleaned up as soon as they are able.



Don't Miss Out on Updates!

Visit our website to get signed up at:

<u>www.madeliamn.com/center-avenue-reconstruction-project/</u>

In addition to updates via our website, email and FB, we will also use CodeRed to reach out to residents when and if needed.

If you are not signed up for CodeRed, please do so by texting WATALERT to 99411.

